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To: Parents/Carers of A Level History Students 

 

Our Ref: 87884947 

 

4 February 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: University of Hull History Lecture 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. As part of the A Level History course, the History Department are 

pleased to be able to offer your child the opportunity to attend a lecture at the University of Hull on 

Monday 3 March.  

 

The lecture will focus on culture and propaganda in the Third Reich. It will be delivered by Dr 

Barnaby Haran who specialises in Twentieth Century History. The lecture has been tailor-made for 

our students to support them with their study of Nazi Germany. It will be a valuable experience that 

would help to deepen their understanding of subject knowledge and provide wider benefits to 

university and job applications.  

 

Transport will be provided free of charge. Students will leave South Hunsley at 9.15am and return 

at approximately 12.00pm.  

 

Please provide your child with permission to attend the lecture by completing the form here: 

https://forms.office.com/e/zPj9brVcKp by Thursday 20 February 2025.  

 

If you have any queries regarding this visit please contact me by email 

whitney.bower@southhunsley.org.uk  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Miss W. Bower 

Assistant Headteacher 
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